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We do not have a system set up in place for in-person voting. Setting up this system 

will be slow, painful, laborious, and come at great cost to the taxpayers. It will also 

undermine democracy by essentially guaranteeing that some people will not be able 

to vote. I do not want my hundreds of dollars of tax revenue to go towards the denial 

of some people’s voting rights. 


